
Attachment B

The Office of Child Care (OCC) received feedback from tribes, including four comments 
submitted directly in response to the Federal Register Notice. They are listed below with OCC’s 
response:

 October 18: One comment regarding insufficient space in previous collect to record 
answers from current grantee. Asked if more space would be permitted on the current 
collection.

 OCC responded directly indicating that the new online submission system will not
have the same limitations as the previous data collection that used a fillable PDF. 
OCC also noted that many questions were re-written to allow for check-box 
responses rather than open ended narrative (sent 10/19).

 December 14: Two different comments concerning changes to allocation size 
requirements for grantees. The comments stated a preference not to change allocation 
size designation. 

 OCC took this under consideration when making allocation size decisions in the 
preprint. 

 December 15: Comments regarding clarification on several questions in terms of how 
were worded or what is required by law.

 OCC took all of the comments under consideration when revising the document. 
Many of the comments had already been revised as part of the other feedback 
(i.e., specifically the table format changes, clarification of items). 


